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Sandy - Our House One Year Later
By Ed Rosella

We are so thankful to God and to the many people who 
helped us rebuild after the flood. It has been amazing and 
humbling to receive the kindness of strangers, family, and 
friends. We are about 90% finished with phase one of 
rebuilding. We are waiting to begin phase two; which is the 
raising of our home. There are thousands of homes that need 
to be raised in New Jersey, so it may take time before we 
move back home. All in all, God has been good and people 
have been wonderfully kind!
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Food for the Winter for Romanian Orphanage

Romanians are experts at buying vegetables in the summer, 
when they are cheap, to store them for the winter when they are 
expensive. Each year we provide funding to help the Sanctuary 
Orphanage buy 3,500 pounds of vegetables. The staff and 
children at the Sanctuary Orphanage work hard to cook, jar, and 
freeze the food. Their efforts help to dramatically reduce the 
orphanage’s food expenses. 

Message from Attila Pal (Director Sanctuary Orphanage)

Thank you sooo much! We appreciate your help! Giving 
us money to buy vegetables and preserve them for winter 
is a great help for us. In winter time, vegetables are very 
expensive, and we don’t have money to buy them. We 
appreciate your donation and your heart for God’s work 
and for our children. God bless you!

“Look at the birds of 
the air; they do not 

sow or reap or store 
away in barns, and yet 
your heavenly Father 
feeds them. Are you 

not much more 
valuable than they?”

Matthew 6:26

http://eleosinternational.org/donations.asp
http://eleosinternational.org/donations.asp

